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Briargate Townhomes Newsletter Aug 2010
Community News
Chair - BTHOA Board
Jean Williams is a 30 plus year resident of our community where she raised her children.  She retired from Houston Independent School District with thirty years of service as an Educator.   She is affiliated with the National Education Association of Retired Educators, Texas Retired Teacher Association, Aerospace Education and Zeta Phi Beta Sorority.  
Jean has volunteered about eight years of service to our community as a Board Member because of her keen interest in the welfare of Briargate Townhomes.  
She hopes that we will work together to become a  caring community of neighbors who look out for each other while working to restore our community pride and quality of life.
Jean feels that she has a responsibility to the community to do all that she can to make it a better place to live.  She is always available to listen to residents and address community concerns.

Community MVP’s
Much appreciation to the following residents for their volunteer efforts on behalf of our community!

Carlos Campbell   has volunteered to be the Managing Editor of our Community Newsletter.  
Please contact him regarding the date deadline and submission requirements for articles to be published. 
His number is 281-416-5516.
Robin Pilart has volunteered to provide Administrative Support as needed for Board Projects.
Congratulations to Stephanie Saberre for receiving the FBISD VIPS of the Year Award for her volunteer efforts at Willowridge High School.  The award is given to outstanding Volunteers in Public Schools.               .  
Ms Saberre is also an active volunteer in our community and play-mother to many of our community teens.  She is the very proud mother of Kevin Saberre and Khloe Thibodeaux. 
Teen and Young Adult MVP’s
Congratulations are in order for the following Community Teen and Young Adult MVP’s who are being recognized for their academic and/or extracurricular achievements.

Kevin Saberre (son of Stephanie Saberre) is a Graduate School Student at Nova Southeastern in Miami, FL where he is studying for his Masters in Counseling and Campus Ministry.  He received his Bachelors of Arts in 2009 with a double major in Theology and Spanish at Springhill College in Mobile, AL.  He was a High School Graduate of Strake Jesuit in Houston, TX where he attended on Scholarship.

Congratulations to Ron Jackson (son of Mary Jackson) a recent graduate of Clements High School who will be attending TSU in Houston. 

Congratulations are also in order for Tarrant Boone (son of Donna Jones) a recent Thurgood Marshall graduate who will attend Southeastern in Hammond, LA.  
Teen MVP’s Trenton and Quinton Campbell (twin sons of   Gwen       Campbell) are expected to provide lots of excitement over the next few years for Thurgood Marshall High School Football Fans with their awesome athletic talents.
Khloe Thibodeaux (daughter of Stephanie Saberre) attends Willowridge High School.  She is a member of the Principals  Advisory Committee, Student Council, Class Treasurer, Lady Eagles  Softball Team, Junior Duchess Homecoming Queen and former Cheerleader.
Community Updates 

Breakdown on Assessment Fees
The following information is provided so that you will know how your Monthly Homeowner Assessment Fees are disbursed.
Expense Type     
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Maintenance & Repairs






                    9

Contract Services (Landscape,

    Pool and Security Services)         38

Utilities (Water, Sewer, Trash 

    Pickup, Common Area Electric

     and Telephone)                            18

Administrative Costs

     Audit, Bank Fees, Legal Fees

     Copies, Mail and Printing              8

Insurance


      Clubhouse, Guardhouse, 

       Liability, Directors & Officers 1½

Loan Repayment



                              10

Capital Expenditures

        (Repairs to Fences, Drives

         and other Major Projects     14 ½ 

Surplus (If 100% Participation)      1

Repairs Completed

New signs regarding Business Prohibitions, Car Repairs, Juvenile Curfew, Litter, Loitering, Loud Music, Neighborhood Watch, Pool Rules, Parking, Solicitation, Speed Limit and Tow Zones have been posted.

Most of the potholes in the community have been repaired.   Other repairs will be scheduled as funding becomes available.
Back to School Time
The First Day of School is almost here. Time to see old friends again and make new ones.  Best Wishes to our Students for a  “Great School Year ”.
“What we want to see is the Child in pursuit of Knowledge, and not Knowledge in pursuit of the Child.”     (George Bernard Shaw)
Important Reminders

Children - Parents are asked to supervise their children within the community and to teach and remind  them of important safety rules (especially around cars, pools, strangers and animals).

Gate Card Applications are now available at the Security Office.  For your convenience, Creative Management will mail your Gate Card(s) to you upon completion of the Resident Information Card and proper payment.
Please note that a Briargate Townhome Parking Sticker on a vehicle is not adequate proof of current residency. 

All vehicle operators entering the community without a Gate Card are required to register with the Security Officer at the Front Gate. 

Hurricane Season is not over yet.  August through September is usually the most active time frame in our location. Residents should 
stay alert to weather warnings, be prepared with adequate emergency supplies (batteries, food, water, medicine, fuel, etc.) and have evacuation plans if necessary. 

Homeowners are responsible for insuring their townhomes and carports against weather related damage and for securing their property against vandalism.

Landlords are responsible for providing updates to Creative Management regarding their personal and tenant contact information for Emergency and Security purposes.  
Updates can be sent to Creative Management on the web at cmctx.com, by fax to 713-772-8655, via the Resident Information Card or in person.

Please advise your tenants that they should be prepared to show a copy of their lease to Security upon their initial move in until you have updated your records.

Remember, Credit and Criminal Background Checks of prospective tenants are encouraged in order to promote community safety and protect your property.
Speed Limit 20 MPH within the community.  Please watch for children, pedestrians and pets.

Towing is enforced at all times for inoperable or illegally parked cars. 

Community Volunteers Needed
Please call Creative Management at 713-772-4420 if you are interested in the following Volunteer Opportunities.
Block Captains to coordinate Block Meetings, help organize Community Events and facilitate activities focused on community improvement. 
Citizen Patrol (HPD Sponsored)
Volunteers to establish and train for Community Crime Prevention 
Program. You must be a Resident, 18 years of age, have a valid driver’s license and be able to pass a detailed background check.
Important Contact Information
BTHOA Community Newsletter

Carlos Campbell, Managing Editor

Contact Number 281-416-5516
Creative Management















  8323 Southwest Fwy – Suite 330

       Office               713-772-4420

       Fax Number     713-772-8655

       Website               cmctx.com

        Deed Restriction Violations
Gate Card Applications

Lights & Maintenance Requests
       Owner/Tenant Updates

   
       Property Damage Reports 
       Resident Information Cards

City of Houston Police




Southwest TIPS @City of Houston.net  (e-mail)

HPD Gang Tip Line      713-247-4264
HPD (Non Emergency)    713-884-3131
HPD (NO-DOPE Line)





713-466-3673

Ft. Bend Co. Sheriff (Ask for Tip Line Operator)



281-342-8477 or 4704

Ft. Bend Co. Narcotics Activity Tab
 www.co.fort-bend.tx.us/
Section 8 Fraud 


        713-260-0724
VRS Towing


           281-564-0133
  * * * HPD ALERT * * *
There has been a recent increase in the theft of women’s purses from vehicles while pumping gas.  Most of the thefts have been in the Reliant Stadium area but could spread to other areas around Houston.
In most cases, the suspect removes the purse from the vehicle by opening an unlocked door on the passenger side of the car.

Please remember to lock your car while pumping gas and stay alert.







